

Tom Minogue 94 Victoria Terrace Dunfermline Fife KY12 0LU

18 September 2007

Dear Mr. Minogue,

Pitreavie Playing Fields

Thank you for your email and letter of 7 September which came in whilst I was on annual leave and has also crossed with annual leave by the Chairman, Angus Hogg. However I am able to confirm that the Trust is also concerned at the use, status and future of Pitreavie Playing Fields and has been taking active steps to pursue and clarify what is a very complex historical legal situation. Since we are taking legal advice and the position is not yet clear, I regret that I can not offer any further comment on interpretation of the situation until we ourselves have received further background.

Yours sincerely,

Nora T C Rundell

ABBEY PARK HOUSE, ABBEY PARK PLACE
DUNFERMLINE FIFE KY12 7PB

TEL: 01383 723638 FAX: 01383 721862 E-MAIL: admin@carnegietrust.com
CHIEF EXECUTIVE: NORA T C RUNDELL BA MBA MCMI REGISTERED CHARITY NO. SCO 15710